FRIENDS NEWS

| The Friends of New Hampshire Drug Courts |

Rockingham County

Rockingham County Drug
Court has changed its provider
for drug court director,
clinicians and case manager to
GNCA/Keystone Hall. Contact
Christine McKenna at
cmckenna@nhpartnersip.org
for more info.

Harvard Pilgrim Foundation Donation

The Harvard Pilgrim Health
Care Foundation, a
philanthropic organization,
generously made a \$3,000
donation targeted for the
Hillsborough-South Drug Court
participants.

Next Meeting

The Friends meet on the 3rd Wednesday of each month at 1PM at New Futures, 10 Ferry St. Suite 307, Concord, NH. Next meeting - Wednesday, February 17th.

Interested in joining? E-mail us at info@friendsofnhdrugcourts.org

Your tax deductible donations can be mailed to: The Friends of NH Drug Courts, PO Box 326, North Haverhill, NH 03774.

Upcoming Drug Court Graduations

Transforming lives is much more than a motto, it's real, as three of New Hampshire's six drug courts announced upcoming graduations for 13 drug court participants who have successfully completed the program.

On February 9th, **Belknap County Drug Court** will hold its 4th graduation ceremony for two graduates and NH State Senator Andrew Hosmer will be the guest speaker; please contact Jacqui Abikoff at jabikoff@gmail.com for more information.

On February 29th, **Strafford County Drug Court** will graduate 8 participants from its Drug Court and Ed Rajsteter, FNHDC President, will be the guest speaker; please contact Alex Casale at acasale@co.strafford.nh.us for more information.

On March 3rd, **Cheshire County Drug Court** will hold its 5th graduation ceremony honoring three current participants. The Drug Court Team is proud of the three participants have successfully reached this milestone; please contact Allison Welsh at awelsh@co.cheshire.nh.us for more information.

